
GUIDANCE FOR VISITING RESIDENTS AT FELLOWSHIP COMMUNITY  

Manor, Terrace and Villa Buildings  

  

  

1. Visitation is allowed at all times for all residents  

2. Visitation rules and core infection control principles:  

• Enter through the Manor, Villa or Terrace front entrance and review COVID 

screening questions. Please do NOT visit if you are ill.  

• Utilize the electronic kiosk to complete visitor check in and obtain visitor ID 

badge. The ID badge must be on and visible during your visit. 

• Residents & visitors must wear a surgical mask that will be available at the 

entrance. The mask must be properly fitted over the nose and mouth at all times 

while visiting, traveling through the buildings or in common areas. This also 

applies to children over 2 years of age. There are no exceptions. Mask wearing 

will be strictly enforced.   

• Refrain from eating or drinking during your visit.  

• Maintain a 6-foot social distance from residents and staff as much as possible. 

• Use hand sanitizer before and after visitation.   

• Proceed to the nursing station for the area your loved one resides in for any 

resident specific instructions if you have been informed about an outbreak or 

exposure situation.  

• Sign out using the kiosk, at the end of your visit.  

• If you have been exposed to COVID, we request that you do not visit for 10 days; 

however, if you remain asymptomatic and test negative on day 5, you may visit 

wearing an N95 mask. At day 10, if you are still asymptomatic, you may return to 

visiting with a surgical mask on. 

• If you have tested positive for COVID please do not visit until at least 10 days have 

passed and your symptoms have improved. 

• Notify the nursing staff if you have been exposed or contracted the virus within 

48 hours of your last visit.   

• Non-compliance may result in termination of visitation privileges. 

• Refer to CDC guidance for vaccination recommendations, and speak with your 

medical professional. 

• Current COVID case numbers for our facility are available on our website, internal 

TV message boards, and through one-call updates. 
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